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Northumberland Waste Management Strategy – Outcome of Kerbside Glass 
Recycling Collection Trial 
 
John Riddle, Portfolio Holder for Local Services, supported by Paul Jones, Service 
Director – Local Services presented the report to the Committee at its meeting on 27 
October 2021. 
 
The Committee discussed the implications for planning to ensure that provision is made 
for recycling facilities to be included in new build projects; the expectation that the 
Government’s “new burden” funding will be made available to support the delivery of the 
enhanced services, as outlined in the report, and concern that potential deposit return 
schemes may undermine elements of this scheme. 
 
The Committee expressed its positive support for this scheme and thanked all the staff 
involved for the extra work that they had undertaken to make it a success. 
 
The Committee therefore resolved that the Cabinet be advised that the Committee 
supports the recommendations in the report, noting the points set out above. 
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